
Dear Mr Gaylor,

Our Reference: 24/0235/TTCA
Your Reference: Tree works in CA
Your Client: Parfitt, 
Site address: 29 Brook Street Elsworth Cambridgeshire CB23 4HX
Proposal: T1 - Ash tree - full removal due to an insurance claim being put in due to 
subsidence.

This is to remind you that we are awaiting a response to our letter sent to you on 
23/02/2024. At present we are still unable to register the above application for the 
following reasons:

 The address of the land where the tree stands does not appear to be correct or is 
not provided. https://www.scambs.gov.uk/planning/natural-historic-and-built-
environment/natural-environment/trees-hedgerows/invalid-tree-work-notifications-
and-applications/#A4

Your application will not be registered or formally acknowledged until receipt of the 
above. We regret that this will inevitably delay determination of this application. If the 
above has not been received by the 22/03/2024 the application and supporting 
documents will be cancelled/returned to you and any fee paid refunded.

Yours sincerely
Eleanor Walford

Email: eleanor.walford@greatercambridgeplanning.org
Telephone: 




